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Rotary Shines at Your District Conference June 6—9 Sarnia 

There are only three weeks left before the start of your 2013, District 

6330 Conference which I am sure you are aware is being held at the 

Holiday Inn in Sarnia, Ontario. The conference gets underway at 12 

noon on Friday June 7. 

The Conference committee has put together an excellent program 

that has something for everyone. The goal of the program is to ad-

vance the Object of Rotary through fellowship, inspirational address-

es and the discussion of matters of importance to Rotarians, Rotary 

clubs and Rotary International. 

The House of Friendship has in excess of 20 exhibits which include 

Rotary information, club projects and a selection of Rotary items for sale. 

In addition to expanding your Rotary knowledge, you will have an opportunity to meet your fellow Rotarians 

and their partners and either create or renew friendships. 

If you cannot make the entire conference, I hope that you can find a specific event, speaker or attend one of 

the breakout sessions designed to be learning tools as well as to motivate and which you might find of spe-

cial interest to you. I hope to see you there. 

To register go to www.District6330.org or contact Christine Hayes 519 490 1066 E: info@rotarysarnia.org 

or Johnna Johansen 519 862 3157 E:  jjohansen1@cogeco.ca  For golf registration/info please contact  

Henry Kulik 519 491 9604    E:  henryskulik@cogeco.ca 

GolfGolfGolf   Golf Golf Golf    GolfGolfGolf   Golf Tournament Golf Tournament Golf Tournament    

June 6June 6June 6———12 Noon Sawmill Creek Golf Resort & Spa12 Noon Sawmill Creek Golf Resort & Spa12 Noon Sawmill Creek Golf Resort & Spa   

Register NowRegister NowRegister Now———Do Not Miss The Fun!!Do Not Miss The Fun!!Do Not Miss The Fun!!   

Turn the page for more detailsTurn the page for more detailsTurn the page for more details   
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Don’t just read or hear about the District Golf Tournament—Be Part of It 

Prior to the start of the conference you are invited to join with other Rotarians from around the District at 

Sawmill Creek Golf Resort and Spa on Thursday June 6.  Sign in and lunch starts at 12 noon, allowing some time to 

practice on the driving range. This is followed by a “shotgun” start at 1 pm. In addition to the usual prizes, there 

are prizes for a hole in one on all par three holes and on the par three # 9, a hole in one is worth $10,000. 

Cocktails will follow after what I am sure will be an under par round of 

golf. A three course dinner will start at 6:30. 

All this is available for only $ 110. Cdn. – Golf, cart, use of driving range, 

a Goodie bag and a tax receipt for $ 30. Cdn. from the Rotary Founda-

tion. All proceeds will benefit the Rotary Foundation. 

Teams are playing for the District Tournament Trophy which was won 

last year by the team from the Flushing Michigan club.  A team from that 

same club won at Sawmill Creek 6 years ago.  However, there is a team 

from the Sarnia Rotary Club that is challenging the defending champions.  

The odds makers currently have the upstarts as 7 to 5 favourites. 

Aside from the fierce competition, golfers are guaranteed  good weath-
er, good golfing, good fellowship, and a great time.   
 
Bring a Foursome – Bring a Partner – Come as a Single.  
 
You can register on line at www.rotary6330.org or you can call or email 
Henry Kulik 519 491 9604 or email henryskulik@cogeco.ca 

 

 Rotary Shines 

J oin us to celebrate Rotary Shines in Sarnia Bluewaterland at the 2013 District Con-
ference.  As District Governor, I encourage you to register and join the fun. 

 
Ten Reasons why you should attend:Ten Reasons why you should attend:  
 1. Celebrate a Great year in Rotary. 
 2. Meet the RI President’s Representative Dr. Frederick Hahn Jr. and  Marjorie. 
 3. Recognize the great work of D6330 Rotarians. 
 4. Renew friendships. 
 5. Get new ideas for your club. 
 6. Renew your personal Rotary commitment. 
 7. Great golf, enjoyable cruise, informative speakers. 
 8. Learn about our international efforts and our Polio Pledge. 
 9. Enjoy the Gala entertainment put on by Victoria Playhouse       

Petrolia. 
10. Have FUN  
  Heather and I look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

http://www.rotary6330.org
mailto:henryskulik@cogeco.ca
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Conference Speakers and Events You Will NOT Want To Miss 

  

 RI President’s Representative – Dr. Frederick Hahn Jr and Marjorie Hahn. 

 Dr. Hahn Jr will speak on behalf of President Tanaka on numerous occasions during the conference. 

 Friday Lunch 

Francisco Reinoso - Ambassadorial Scholar 

Ambassadorial Scholar, inbound from Argentina, completing his master's degree in Environment and Sus-
tainability at Western University. Hear Francisco’s story how his life has lead him to Rotary. 

 Friday Evening 

Cruise the St. Clair River on the Duc D’Orleans II 

 Saturday Morning 

Dr. Robert S. Scott - Chair, International PolioPlus Committee 

Receive an update about Rotary’s quest to eradicate polio from the earth and the steps needed to complete 
the task. 

 Saturday Lunch 

Mike Stevens - Bluegrass Harmonica 

Mike Stevens, a Sarnia native, has a powerful message and is a much sought after Performer, Speaker 
and Educator.  Since 1999 Mike has been traveling to isolated communities in Northern Ontario and Labra-
dor, Canada sharing his love for music with kids. 

 Saturday Evening Gala 

Victoria Playhouse Petrolia 

Fiddler extraordinaire, Jesse Grandmont, the crazy versatile fingers of Mark Payne on piano, and Canada's 
Phantom of the Opera, David Rogers, will blow the roof off with great singing, dancing and humour! This 
special presentation will bring the magic of music and the delight of beautiful singing to all. Along with the 
Starbright band and other special stars, “The Victoria Playhouse is thrilled to showcase this wildly entertain-
ing presentation of talent! Thank you for inviting us to celebrate Rotary. We are honoured to be amongst all 
of you who do great work.” www.thevpp.ca 

 Sunday Brunch 

Christopher Omira - Bridges of Hope Network – Canada and Kenya 

“Work hard, beat the odds, get the best education and job, and use the resources obtained to improve the 
living conditions in his village of Simenya, Kenya.”  Christopher will talk about how he has devoted his life to 
paying it forward. 

Help Rotary Shine by Attending THE DISTRICT CONFERENCE?" 

 

 * You will enjoy the opportunity for fellowship and share experiences together with your fellow Rotarians 

 and spouses. 

 * You will learn how District 6330 is meeting the needs in our international area of influence. 

   district conference is where you learn and observe how this organization is so vital to people 

 around the world. 

 * You will become aware of mind-stretching ideas from keynote  speakers. 
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Rotary Shines 
June 6-9, 2013 

 

Don’t be disappointed..... 
Register and pay  for the Rotary International District 6330 Conference in Sarnia by  May 31, 2013 and you 

will receive a $25.00 voucher from CRS Marketing which can be used towards clothing purchases  of 

$40.00 or more (before taxes) at the District Conference.  

Voucher is valid until the close of the Conference on June 9th. 

Voucher has No Cash Value 

***Please note voucher CANNOT be used for the POLOs for POLIO campaign.*** 

Support the Polo’s for Polio Campaign! 
 

Show your Pride in District 6330 and support the Eradication of Polio 

 

 

 

 
 
Available in 2 colours: night w/light nautical blue/white (846) & white  w/grey 
lustre/black(701) 
 
Delivery on June 8, 2013 at 4pm at the CRS marketing booth at the District Con-
ference in Sarnia 

Mens  

Sizes S M L XL XXL 3XL 

Ladies  

Sizes S M L XL XXL 

High quality Performance knit 
Polo shirts complete with Rotary and 
District 6330 logos.   
  
Telephone orders are welcome at CRS 
Marketing at 1-866-550-0455 (in Cana-
da) and 1-905-849-9747 (in U.S.A). 
Please ask for the District 6330 shirt. 
 
Cost: $45.00 plus applicable taxes.  
$10 from each shirt will go to Polio. 

Huge Wine Raffle 

Huge Wine Raffle is set for Saturday night. Clubs have donated two bottles of wine (or cash ) each to-

wards this raffle. Please make sure you purchase tickets at the Gala.  

Proceeds will go to support the Polio Plus campaign  


